
  
 
April 26, 2020 
 
Friday morning, April 25, 2020 it came to our attention that the Men's 
Sauna room at the pool had been broken into.  We used the room for 
storage of old recently copied files and Christmas decorations.  We 
can assure you that there was no personal Homeowner information 
in any of these boxes.  Ameritech has all important files secured off 
the property and the attorney has the rest.   
 
We regard the safety and security of our community to be our 
greatest concern.  Friday morning, Time on Target Security systems 
ironically was here to install our new security cameras.  There will be 
cameras spaced throughout the area for your safety.  
 
The Police were called and an investigation of burglary was filed. 
If anyone has seen anything suspicious in the evenings or early 
morning hours from Last Tuesday, April 21 through Friday morning, 
April 25 please reach out to any Board member or the Police. Our 
pool gate was recently painted on Tuesday and therefore the pad 
lock was off the gate during those days.  It is possible that access 
could have been from jumping the fence or someone with a pool key. 
(Justifying One more reason to change the accessibility system).  
 Please be aware of your surroundings, and if you see something, 
say something.  
 
Respectfully, 
The Moorings Board of Directors 



 
 


